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ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE REPORT ON TOXIC WASTE: GOVERNMENT RESPONSE

Thank you for sending David Young a copy of your letter of
14 April to John Wakeham and the draft of the response to the
Environment Committee's Report on Toxic Waste.
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regulation should be located and my Department needs to consider
the arguments further before taking a view. I therefore welcome
the fact that your letter and the draft response leave the
option open on this issue. On that basis, and taking account

of the further textual amendments agreed by our officials I am
content for the response to be published.

I am copying this letter to recipients of yours.
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TONY NEWTON




